GCCC Minutes

October 02, 2014

The GCCC held its October 2 meeting at the Greene County Courthouse Annex. Commissioner
Claiborne was absent.

Chairman Cobble opened the meeting in prayer.
Secretary Houser read the minutes from the September 18 meeting.
Commissioner Waddle made a motion to accept the minutes.
Commissioner Johnson seconded the motion.
Chairman Cobble asked that a revision be made to explain why he voted no on one of the votes taken.

Commissioners Voted 5-0 to accept minutes. (Commissioner Waddle had stepped out to take a call.)

Chairman Cobble asked if an updated list of members of the various committees was available.
Secretary Houser said he would check into it. The GCCC reviewed the various committees and boards
and discussed the functions of each.

The GCCC started working on the Charter with the concentrated effort on Article 5.01, 5.02, and
portions of 5.03.

The changes made to the Charter can be accessed and viewed on www.greenecountyhomerule.com .

Wood made a motion to adjourn.
Commissioner Johnson seconded the motion.

The GCCC voted unanimous to adjourn.


http://www.greenecountyhomerule.com/

